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 The County of El Dorado 
Chief Administrative Office 

Procurement & Contracts Division 
  Phone (530)621-5830  Fax (530)295-2537 

 
 
 
April 28, 2022 
 
To: All Proposers 
 
Re: RFP #22-915-037 – Website Redesign and Site Management Services 
  
 
The apparent successful proposer for the subject Request for Proposals (RFP) is: 
 

Granicus 
 

This item has been tentatively scheduled to be heard by the Board of Supervisors on May 24, 
2022. Following the Board's approval, an agreement for services will be negotiated by the 
County of El Dorado, Health and Human Services Agency. 
 
For questions, please contact Matthew Potter at 530.621.5417. 
 
Thank you for your participation in the RFP process. 
 
 
 
 
 
Michele Weimer 
Procurement & Contracts Manager/ 
Purchasing Agent 

Michele Weimer (Apr 28, 2022 16:51 PDT)
Michele Weimer

https://na2.documents.adobe.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAH38ITatufIaXm2S5AGqj5f7Ak4uJMEjz

		2022-05-02T08:12:11-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Acrobat Sign




